INTER ® OFFICE

MEMO

Date: March 3, 2022
To: J. Stacey Yarbrough, Town Clerk
From: Michael Freda

Subject: March Board of Finance Meeting

Please be advised that the regular Board of Finance meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, March 16, 2022 has been cancelled.

Please post accordingly.

Thank you,
Michael J. Freda First Selectman 680
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